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October 19, 2022



RE; LEO HAYES SAFEGRAD ONLINE AUCTION 

Dear Local Business:

During graduation time at Leo Hayes High School, we hold an alcohol and drug free Safe Grad night.  We want to keep our graduates out of harm’s way during this most momentous time in their lives. This requires a lot of time and money to do. Our planning has begun, and this is one of our first fundraisers. We are seeking donations, whether it be a product, service, gift card or something else. 

All donations that come in will be listed and sold on our online auction that will run from December 5 – December 9, 2022. All proceeds will go directly towards the cost of our Safe Grad evening 

We would love it if your business would consider donating to this special Leo Hayes graduation event

If you wish to donate something, we have many who would be gladly willing to come and pick this up. You can just call the school at 457-6898 or email Beverly.rankin@nbed.nb.ca or Kimberly.hepditch@nbed.nb.ca.


Sincerely,


Kim Hepditch/Bev Rankin
Leo Hayes Safe Grad
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